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Attendance Matters
Here are our attendance figures for last week.  Our whole school 
attendance target this year is 96% our whole school attendance 
currently stands at 93.9%. Thank you for helping us to reach our 
target by ensuring that you are in school everyday

Class Current Attendance 

1 93.0%

2 90.0%

3 95.0%

4 94.0%

5 93.0%

6 95.0%

7 95.0%

8 93.0%

9 93.0%

10 94.0%

11 95.0%

12 96.0%

13 96.0%

14 94.0%

Farm Visit

This half term we had a visit from a farm, where 
our FS2 children were given the opportunity to 
learn more about animals which live on a farm and 
to actually have the opportunity to meet and feed 
the animals. 

The children were very excited and loved having 
the opportunity to hold the chicks and feed the 
pigs. 



Term Dates:
The last day of Term is Friday 24th May 2024 and we return on 
Tuesday 4th June 2024
The next INSET Day is : 
Monday 3rd June 2024

Re-scheduled Sports Day…book the date in your diary

The weather was kind enough to us on Monday this week, which enabled the KS2 Sports Day 
to go ahead, however sadly we have had to cancel the EYFS and KS1 Sports Day as the 
weather means it is not safe enough for these two events to take place. 

The new dates for the Sports Days are

EYFS Sports Day  -   Wednesday 12th June 2024

KS1 Sports Day  -    Thursday 6th June 2024

We will send out reminders for the two dates above using the school app so please keep 
checking. Lets hope for better weather. 

Summer Fayre Date

We are super excited to announce that our Annual Summer Fayre is going to be held 
on Wednesday 26th June between 3pm and 4.30pm. 

We are preparing a fun day for all the family to enjoy with lots of activities, 
refreshments, stalls and competitions. We also hope to have some games and 

displays on the field to keep you entertained whilst you relax in the sunshine.

There will be lots of fun things to do, see and even create..... so pop along, come and 
join in the fun! 

Making Smoothies in Year 5

Year 5 have had some great fun combining their maths learning - 
converting measurements with smoothies.

They first had to convert the different ingredient measures so that it 
was easier to get a more accurate measurement. Once they had 
done that, they used the scales to weigh out the different 
ingredients before having a go with the blender to combine 
everything together.

The best part was going outside on the grass to enjoy the smoothies 
in the sun!
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